CIVIL SERVICE BOARD

AGENDA
MONDAY, MARCH 7, 2011, PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY
SCHEDULED MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the CIVIL SERVICE
BOARD, scheduled for Monday, March 7, 2011, has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting will be held Monday, April 4, 2011, at 5:00 PM in
the City Council Chambers, 3300 Newport Boulevard, Newport Beach,

California.

Terri L. Cassidy, J.D.
HR Director/Secretary to the Board




